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Term 4 Begins 

Monday 26 February 

8:40am 

 

Year 10 Parents Evening  

Thursday 7 March 2024 

3:30pm - 8:00pm 

 

 

 

British Science Week 

8—17 March 2024 

 

World Book Day 

Thursday 7 March 2024 

 

Comic Relief 2024 

Friday 15 March 2024 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents and carers,  

As we approach the end of my first term as performance leader, I wanted to take a 

moment to reflect on the achievements and growth I have witnessed among our 

Year 10 students and provide you with some important updates for Term 4.  

Achievement Points 

Throughout Term 3, Year 10 students have impressed me with their hard work and 

dedication to their GCSE subjects, which has been reflected in the positive feedback I 

have received from teaching staff across the school. This feedback was shared with 

students in our celebration assembly where we also reflected on the grand total of 

41,356 achievement points Year 10 have accumulated so far this academic year - a 

fantastic achievement! 

Assemblies 

This term we have explored a variety of topics around inclusivity and diversity. In 

January we discussed Holocaust Memorial Day and February is LGBTQ+ History 

Month where we looked in detail at contributions of the LGBTQ+ community to 

medicine.  

Uniform Expectations 

As we approach Term 4, please can I remind you that students need to be in full 

school uniform. This includes black formal school shoes and a black blazer with the 

school logo on. Moving forward, inability to follow the uniform policy will lead to 

sanctions being put in place. If you have any queries, the correct uniform policy can 

be found on the school website. We appreciate your support in this matter.  

Punctuality 

Students are expected to be on the school site by 8:40am. Students will receive a 60-

minute detention if they arrive to the school site once the gates have closed. 

Students need to ensure that they have collected their Winbooks and arrive to their 

form room by 8:45am for registration. 

 

I look forward to welcoming Year 10 back to school on Monday 26 February 2024, 

which is a Week B, for another successful term.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Ms Gee 

 


